
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
1100 ANACAPA STREET, SANTA BARBARA, CA 93101 

DARREL E. PARKER 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER – JURY COMMISSIONER – CLERK OF THE COURT 

 (805) 614-6636 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

May 9, 2017 
12:15 p.m. 

 
 VIDEO CONFERENCE 

 
312 East Cook Street, Santa Maria, CA 

Judicial Conference Room adjacent to Dept. 3 off Cook Street 
& 

118 East Figueroa Street 
Santa Barbara, CA 

Judicial Conference Room off main lobby 
 

REQUEST TO GRANT CRITICALLY NEEDED EXCEPTION TO 180-DAY “SIT-OUT” 
RULE PURSUSANT TO PEPRA FOR THE POSITION OF ACCOUNTANT 
SUPERVISOR 

 
The Public Employee Pension Reform Act of 2103, also known as PEPRA, requires public agency 
retirees to wait 180 days after retirement before returning to work for a public agency.  This waiting period 
can be waived should the Superior Court Executive Committee determine it is critical to fill a specific 
need.  A critical vacancy has occurred during a time the court lacks the resources to swiftly recruit, select, 
train and replace the incumbent in the positions of Accountant Supervisor.  Therefore the Executive 
Officer seeks to waive the 180 day waiting period and gain authorization to re-hire the incumbent for 
approximately 60 days following the planned retirement.  A request to grant this exception will be heard at 
this meeting on May 9, 2017 at 12:15 p.m. at the locations indicated above. 
 
Requests to be heard on the subject and written comments may be submitted to: 
 
Darrel E. Parker 
Superior Court Executive Officer 
1100 Anacapa Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
805-614-6636 
 
Materials may be found on the Court’s Website at www.sbcourts.org 

 
 
 


